
MAY 28 2019 

Attendance: 
Paula Scheiber  
Kate Washton  
PollyBijur 
Amy Huelsman  
Anne Russak  
Vivian Pronin  
Margie Mitchell  
Lauren Hyman  
 
We had a lively discussion with Lynn Reichgott President of The Center for Aging In Place which is 
organized by communities and provides opportunities for seniors who want to stay in their homes and 
present community. 
It is based on individual needs and is private not for profit.  There is an annual membership fee and 
various programs and services are offered. 
Information and a brochure was passed out for us to have further discussions. 
 
We took a vote to appoint 2 new chair people for our Sr Council in the fall. 
It was a unanimous vote for Kate Washton and Polly Bijur including the members who were not there as 
they voted by e mail. 
 
We discussed having a table at the Spring Thing last week and agreed that our presence there was 
positive. Amy made beautiful signs we can continue to use.  Thank you Lauren Polly and Kate for manning 
the tables. 
 
We will follow up on the questionnaire sent to seniors about computers and what they would like to have. 
 
We will have our last meeting before summer at Margie’s house on Tuesday June 25th at 5 and will have 
our pot luck 🥘 dinner. Margie lives on Edgewood Ave a few houses down from Hillside School. 
Margie please send me your number address. 
I will transition my chair position to Kate and Polly and we will discuss  a change in the time and day of 
the meeting as well as other thoughts and ideas. 
Margie has offered to provide desert and drinks so we will need some appetizers and main dishes. 
Please e mail me with your contributions. 
 
Everyone have a wonderful Spring and be well.   
On that note we all wish Nancy a speedy recovery and will miss you at our meeting.  Nancy please know 
that we all wish to help you in whatever you need to make you comfortable  
 
See you all on June 25th! 


